
 
 

Notice of Cancellation 
Full Council – 10th June 2024 at 7.15pm 

 

Due to the pre-election period of sensitivity, the meeting of Full 
Council scheduled for Monday 10th June 2024 has been 
cancelled and re-scheduled for Tuesday 23rd July 2024 at 
7.15pm. 

Please send any enquiries to governance@braintree.gov.uk 

 

 

Kim Mayo 

Head of Governance & Monitoring Officer 

30th May 2024 
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